
These are examples of the projects that the Embassy of Japan in Niue has 
supported through the GGP: 

The Project for the Improvement of the Sea 
Track for Hakupu Village (2016) 
 

The Project for the improvement of the Sea 
Tracks and Marine facilities in the western 
region of Niue (2018) 

 
The Project for the Upgrade and Provision of 
Equipment for the Niue High School Health 
Clinic (2020) 

 

The Project for Procurement of Cargo 
Handling Forklift in Alofi Port (2022) 
 

 


